
 

 

Lakes Area meeting at Kendal Climbing Centre  
Wednesday - 5th June 2019 -  Food available from 7.00pm - Meeting at 7.30pm  

Main issues to be discussed amongst others are: 

● Climate Change: This is affecting the planet and we will be considering a motion from 
one of our members on what the BMC should do.  

● Lake District Local Plan: the revised draft Plan has been published and out for public 
consultation.  There will be discussion about elements affecting the Lake District and 
its future. With guest Matthew Bradbury BMC Director &  National Park CEO on hand. 

● Access issues including:  Parking at Seathwaite and access road closures Thirlmere, 
Castle Rock re-opening and potential crag clean ups 

● Update on local climbing wall competitions 
● Consider idea of a BMC Lakes Fest weekend in 2020 

 

So please come along and have your say! 


